
Lee, Lori 

"Fo" Faculty Officers 
Qeriect: item for discussion on 9-19 at 10 am 

Faculty Officers - See below email correspondence. This will be one of the items discussed among 
the Faculty officers on Monday, September 19 from 10-11:30 in 142 Rawl Annex. See you then. - 
Lori 

From: Walker, Marianna 

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2011 2:48 PM 
To: Morrison, Robert C 

Cc: Lee, Lori 

Subject: Re: LifeLongLearning Paranormal Course 

Bob, 

| talked to Marilyn this morning about this course. In LLP (or Lifelong Learning Program), no credit is earned, therefore, these 

courses do not go through the Faculty Senate. Perhaps we need to look into this practice more! 

Marianna 

From: "Morrison, Robert C" <MORRISONR@ecu.edu> 

Date: Tue, 13 Sep 2011 10:36:33 -0400 

To: Marianna Walker <walkerm@ecu.edu> 

Tg "Lee, Lori" <LEEL@ecu.edu> 

Subject: LifeLongLearning Paranormal Course 

Hi Marianna, 

In this morning's Daily Reflector there was a notice that the course Paranormal: Fact or 
Fiction for ECU LLP Members is being offered online through the LifeLong Learning 
program, and | was appalled by the course description. 
Did this go through the Faculty Senate? As a scientist who believes in fact, not 

fiction, I'm offended and disappointed that such a course is being offered through ECU. 
We've spent many years developing the academic credentials of ECU through our 
teaching and research. That course description in our local newspaper diminishes 
ECU's standing as an academic institution with high quality programs. l'd be 
interested in learning how this course got past our faculty. 

Thanks, 

Bob  


